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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school! This month students  

will learn Pledge #4 I am in charge of my own 

 happiness! 

“Happiness can’t be bought.  Yet, if we could, 

everyone in the world would line up to buy it!” 

--Sean Kim 

Students will learn that they are the ones who  

are in charge of their own happiness. Individu-

ally, we are the ones that decide if we will be 

happy.  

 

Here are some ways that are proven to make 

you happier:  

1. Spend time with your loved ones 

2. Start a task you’ve been putting off 

3. Learn something new 

4. Meditate 

5. Get moving 

6. Sleep more 

7. Give back 

8. Travel 

9. Put down your phone 

10. Find your “flow” 
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN CHALLENGE:  

This month, we challenge each of you to sit 

with your child/children and make goals on 

how you will work towards happiness this year.  

Make a journal to log things that make you 

happy each day!   
 

Happy January! 

Mrs. Egan 
 

 

Congratulations to 

our December 

Students of the 

Month!!! 

ASC-  Weston C 

 Indie B 
 

Kindergarten 

 Zander R 

 Landon V 

 Raegan D 

 Evan B 
 

1st-  Beth M 

 Tayler A 

 Benjamin M 

 Sadie R 

 Kate W 
 

2nd-  Tyson L 

 Ian D 

 Madden R 

 Skylee H 
 

3rd-  Bensen S 

 Lucas W 

 Penelope H 

 Brooke W 
 

4th- Brooklyn P 

 Isaac R 

 Riley M 

 Megan S 
  

5th- Tyten M 

 Gabby L 

 Cameron B 

 Austin L 

 Ellie W  

 Eliza M 
 

6th- Megan H 

 Grace B 

 Areli L 

 Whitney H 



Battle of the Books 
This year we are doing online quizzes for 

each book.  Students may take an online 

quiz at home after they have read the 

book.  Students will receive prizes after 

they have read 1, 5, 10, 15, and 20 books.  

More information will be coming soon. 
 

We hope to still make teams and do bat-

tles in the spring.  If students will read 

books ahead of that time, they will be 

ready if we are able to do battles.   
 

Bookmarks are available in the library to 

help students keep track of what they 

have read.  Book lists and more informa-

tion is available on the school website. 

PTA News 

January 2021 

Happy New Year! 
As we embark on an exciting new year, 

many people take the time to set goals. 

It is often said that a goal without a plan 

is only a dream.   

Consider setting “SMART” goals this year. 

Specific 

Measurable 

Achievable 

Relevant 

Timely  

Good luck with your goals! 

~Hilary Stewart 

PTA President 

Reflections 
The following students have won an 

award in the council reflections contest:   

    

Honorable Mentions 

Claire W- Dance (Hamblin) 

Madison B- Photography (Christiansen) 

Braxton A- 3D Visual Arts (Marshall)  

 

Award of Merit 

Kate C- Dance (Graff) 

Cyrus N- Film (Smith) 

Jacey M- Film (Rasmussen) 

Bailey W- Music (Tuttle) 
 

Award of Excellence 

Jason S- Film (Graff) 

Baylee B- Literature (Bunderson) 

Teva J- Music (Kalakis) 

Seneca S- Photography (Hamblin) 

Nisa J- 2D Visual Arts (Earl) 

 

Those who won an award of excellence 

will now go on to compete at region with 

the whole district! Congratulations to all! 


